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RECREATION 

 Our skating program has been extremely successful. 

 The Lansing Water Cats swim group has started back up, with a competition scheduled 

soon. 

 Our youth wrestling program is also very successful with over 40 participants. 

 Travel basketball has started with several games scheduled and played already. 

 Gym Space has been limited and difficult to squeeze our programs in.  We are fielding 

many questions as to where we are at with acquiring the Girls Residential Gym. 

 The Ski Club is very popular this year with over 100 participants, hopefully we can 

provide busing next year. 

 2nd and 3rd grade basketball has started. 

 We are offering a softball clinic on Sundays at the Field with Varsity Coach Pete Walker. 

 We are already in the process of putting together our summer programming. 

 

PARKS 

 We have been doing repairs on our boat launch.  We will need concrete replacement next 

year. 

 We are working on our new software, Campspot, for our camping and pavilion 

reservations to begin on January 23rd. 

 Very few spots remain on our BBQ calendar for this summer. 

 We have made several improvements on the Lansing Center Trail to steps and drainage. 

 We have removed several old benches at Myers Park that were in disrepair (not donated 

benches). 

 Myers Park has over 30 tables that need repairs, we’ve moved those up to our shop so we 

can replace the boards and hardware. 

 The flower bed at Myers Park needed some block repair, that has been done along with 

planting of 150 bulbs for this spring. 

 We’ll be replacing the roof on the launch building later this month, weather permitting.   

 The dock behind the launch building as well as the wall cap needs to be replaced, we 

hope to accomplish soon. 


